
Update for the Ukraine Appeal: 
 
So far, the Ukraine Appeal has raised in excess of £1,800 for the Ukraine Appeal! We 

have more that is pledged to arrive next week. 
Where have your generous donations gone? 

In this day when administration seems to eat up all our donations, we are happy to say 
that your contributions to this Appeal have gone immediately and directly to those in 

need! 
So far, our money has enabled 23 children to be rescued from inside Ukraine to 

Romania after a grueling 28 hour journey, and has provided a safe-haven for them 
whilst their parents remain to fight in Ukraine & to run the Country in its time of War. 

And, our funds have paid for petrol enabling numerous vans to make the trip to 
Eastern Europe, while working with London based Mime Cast they have delivered 
over 150 ‘Survival Boxes’ containing essential medicines, & personal care items to 

aid the millions of people crossing the borders. The Charity is also setting up & 
operating mobile soup Kitchens across various crossing points in collaboration with 

local organisations within the border Countries. 
“Whilst our politicians do their best, it remains our duty to aid the vulnerable & 

disadvantaged. Certainly, this situation provides such a time of real need for 
generosity.” (Rev. Simon Rooksby, leader of this Ukraine Appeal) 

Thank you so very much to all who have been able to assist thus far! 
 

	


